
Disclaimer 

The information contained in the following materials has been prepared solely 
for informational purposes by the Bowness Responsible Flood Mitigation 
Society (BRFM). It does not purport to contain all the information you may 
require in understanding the proposed barrier or the City’s proposals. 

Although BRFM has prepared and reviewed the information contained herein, 
no representation or warranty (whether express or implied) is made by BRFM 
or any of its members, directors, officers, or advisers as to the accuracy, 
completeness or reasonableness of the information, statements, opinions or 
matters (express or implied) arising out of, contained in or derived from these 
materials. 

BRFM and its members, directors, officers, or advisors take no responsibility 
for, and will not accept any liability, whether direct or indirect, (expressed or 
implied), contractual, tortuous, statutory or otherwise, in respect of the 
accuracy or completeness of the information contained in these materials, for 
any errors, omissions or misstatements in or from these materials or for any 
loss howsoever arising from the use of these materials. 

The information contained herein is of general nature only. For any specific 
legal advice, persons are advised to consult with a lawyer. 

 


